
Appendix B: Comments from the Overview and Scrutiny Committee 

Shared Waste Service – Governance Report 

Comment from 

Committee 

Reasons from the 

Committee 

Executive 

Member/Officer 

Comment 

Recommended Action 

Members felt that the 

joint service was not as 

aligned as it could be and 

there was a need to 

address the 

administrative function 

and how joint decisions 

should be made.  The 

Head of Operations said 

that effectively two 

separate services were 

running.    

 

To support the future 

partnership working and 

service resilience. 

Officers are confident 

that further alignment 

can be achieved to 

support service resilience 

and manage service 

costs. The joint cross 

party working group 

provides an opportunity 

to do this. 

That Overview and 

Scrutiny Committee (A) 

recommend that the 

Executive endorse the 

formation of a joint cross 

party working group. The 

terms of reference for 

the working group are 

outlined in Appendix A 

and the outline work 

programme; and  

 

(B) the proposal to 

explore the future 

options for governance 

of the Shared Waste 

Service, including 



Comment from 

Committee 

Reasons from the 

Committee 

Executive 

Member/Officer 

Comment 

Recommended Action 

consideration of a joint 

committee consisting of 

representation by both 

East Herts Council and 

North Herts Council e 

supported. 

 

 


